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March	1,	2018	

COMMUNITY	INFORMATIONAL	MEETING:	Discussion	and	presentation	of	potable	water	service	and	
fire	protection	options	for	the	residents	of		Donatello’s	Village.	

In	response	to	inquiries	from	residents	and	first	responders,	the	new	Whitley	County	Regional	Water	and	
Sewer	 District	 (Whitley	 RSD)	 has	 conducted	 research	 on	 the	 potential	 cost	 and	 feasibility	 of	 extending	
potable	water	and/or	fire	protection	service	into	Donatello’s	Village.			As	you	may	recall	there	was	a	house	
fire	in	August	of	2017	where	a	home	in	Donatello’s	Village,	which	prompted	this	research	and	study.	We	
have	developed	multiple	scenarios	and	options	for	the	review	and	consideration	of	the	community.	

A	community	meeting	as	been	scheduled	on	Thursday,	March	22nd	at	6:00	PM	at	Dunfee	Missionary	
Church	 located	 at	 818	 W	 County	 Line	 Road	 N,	 Fort	 Wayne,	 IN	 46818	 to	 present	 additional	
information	 and	 discuss	 options	 including	 how	 the	Whitley	 RSD	 could	 offer	 the	 solutions	 to	 be	
presented.	

This	meeting	is	informational	in	purpose	and	will	serve	to	answer	all	community	questions	and/or	
concerns.	We	will	also	solicit	an	interest	survey	from	all	of	those	in	attendance	in	order	to	gauge	interest	in	
any	project	options	presented,	if	any.	If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	this	meeting	or	the	Whitley	RSD,	
please	feel	free	to	contact	the	Whitley	RSD	at	by	email	at	sewerdistrict@whitleygov.com	or	contact	me	
directly	at	lana@bcs-management.com.		We	look	forward	to	meeting	with	you.	

Sincerely,	
	
	
	
	
Lana	Beregszazi,	BCS	Management,	Inc.	
Managing	Director	
Whitley	County	Regional	Water	and	Sewer	District	


